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BOCCE NEWS 
By Barbara Orlando 
 

 
                       Then—July 6th, 2005                                                       Now—May, 2019 
Bob Greenfield, Bill Fletcher & John Alden Jr.                     Janis Hokanson & Bob Bullington 
 
From the beginning, bocce club members have volunteered to make improvements at the bocce courts 
under the discretion and permission of our Village Board of Directors.  In 2005, with the handy work of 
Bob Greenfield, Bill Fletcher & John Alden, joined forces and built the tables we now use at the bocce 
courts.  These tables with inserts for umbrellas, help to provide some of the additional shade we now 
enjoy while playing bocce.  Previous bocce boards and the now current board, are still working on 
acquiring more shade, for those who still are exposed to the sun in the warmer months of the year.   
 
The bocce courts are now open to ‘Recreational Play’.  Reservations can be made online only, at 
www.villagesbocceclub.com, no signing up at the kiosk at the courts.  Village rules require the courts to 
be monitored and the bocce club will supply the needed volunteers.  Remember you can’t play without 
reserving online first.  The bocce club thanks you for your cooperation. 
 
Please stay safe and healthy.  
 
    


